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Greetings BFC Families! 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful and safe week so far! 

Please continue to stay warm during this continuing cold season! 

 

This Sunday, there will be a meeting for anyone who is interested in doing Tribal Messiahship 

activities in our community. We will gather right after service in the Training Center. 

 

The Marriage Course - Space Available For 3 More Couples 

REGISTRATION ENDS THIS SUNDAY, MARCH 18TH!! 

Starting this month, we will be having an 8-week Marriage Course with the first day on Friday 

March 23, 6:00-9:00pm at Belvedere Training Center. There is still space left for 3 more 
couples. 

If you are interested, please sign up ASAP by clicking here to register and find out more about 

the Marriage Course. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your partner to relax, eat, drink and invest in your 

relationship! 

 

Click here to watch last week's Weekly Update! 
 

LEVEL ONE BLESSING WORKSHOP 

Friday, April 6 – 4pm to 9:30pm 
Saturday, April 7 – 9am to 3pm 

Belvedere Training Center 

For anyone who is 17 and older and wants to understand more about our matching process and 

how to prepare for it. Registration is $25.00 and includes meals. 

 



 

 

 To register, email Debby Gullery at debbygullery@ yahoo,com 

For home-stay possibilities, text Yuki Jones at 845-825-1370 

 

We invite you to join us! April 27-29, 2018! 

Tasnah Moyer, Raymond Burns, Ivan Dickson, Yoshie Manaka, and David and Arehta Fortune are 

organizing this year's weekend “Invigorate” Retreat for young professionals under the age of 35 in 

the Unificationist community.  

Join 50 other young professionals in the Unificationist community at the COR “Invigorate” 
Retreat from April 27-29. It'll be a weekend to invigorate our lives… 

  

-Acknowledging the impact of my past life experiences 

  

-Owning the present by cultivating my unique purpose through healthy spiritual practices 

  

-Defining what I want to contribute to the future of our community 

  

  

When:   6:00pm Friday, April 27  -  1:00pm Sunday, April 29, 2018 

 

Where:  Warwick Conference Center, Warwick, NY 

 

Cost:   $240 early bird (ends March 26), $275 regular (registration closes April 13) 

 

This weekend is a great chance to relax in a comfortable retreat setting, enjoy the out of doors, and 

connect around our common principles and values. Activities include hiking, volleyball, round table 

discussions, insightful presentations, testimonies, and time to relax and reflect. 

 

Registration is now open!  
For more info visit:  

ourcor,com/april-2018/ 

 

Whether you're able to join us this year or not (we hope you can!), we invite you to share this 

opportunity with friends and other young professionals you know! 

 

Happy Spring! 

 

Yoshie 


